Dear Oregon Legislators,

| am opposing HB 3063 because, as people, we ought to have a right as to what we put into our bodies,
and for those that choose to vaccinate, ought to have that right to choose to. There is much evidence
that vaccines are not healthy and can and have been harmful for people. I’'m choosing to not take that

risk of putting something in my child’s body that alters their immune function. And for those that choose
to, can have that right and can feel good about their choice and how they feel it will protect them.

We ought to have the right to choose.
Thank you,
Shanna Tippin

Sent from my iPhone



